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Dear American Academy of Actuaries US Qualification Standards Team, 

My name is Calvin Baker 

•         Member of the Academy (2010) 

•         Member of the International Association of Black Actuaries (IABA) 

o   IABA is committed to influencing Diversity, Equity & Inclusion (DEI) in the 
profession since 1992 

I support the proposal to include DEI as a professionalism requirement in the USQS 

• An opportunity to strengthen our professional resolve and enhance the service of our 
professionals in their respective practice areas 

Thank you for your consideration and I look forward to the updated USQS. 

Sincerely, 

Calvin Baker 

 


